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VI. RECOMMENDATION  

To respond to the above conclusions concerning the future 
impact of CT on Canadian exporters, the report recommends that: 

- The Canadian Chamber of Commerce, the Canadian Exporters 
Association, the Canadian Manufacturers Association, and 
other trade associations be approached by the Department 
of Industry, Trade and Commerce to determine their 
interest in setting up a private-sector, nonprofit orga-
nization to advise member firms on CT. Such an orga-
nization could be set up hwith or without the power to 
contract on behalf of its members. Alternatively, it could 
simply serve as a resource information centre for Canadian 
firms dealing with CT demands. 


